
Complete Streets Strategies: 
Road Reconfiguration 

 

A Connecticut Safety Academy Workshop 
 

A Road Diet, sometimes called a road reconfiguration, is a 
type of roadway project that can improve safety for all users 
by reducing crash severity, reducing vehicle speeds,  
shortening pedestrian crossing distances, and creating space 
for bikeways, among other benefits. 
 
This proven safety countermeasure is a tool that can be used 
as a part of your Complete Street’s strategies. This workshop 
will discuss the benefits of road diets and evaluate the right 
candidates for this approach.  

March 16, 2022 
Virtual Webinar 

 

9:00am—3:00pm 

Date & Time 

Who Should Attend 

The target audience for this training is Transportation  
Engineers and Planners, Directors of Public Works, Local 
Traffic Authorities (LTAs) and Regional Planning Agency Staff. 

 
Upon completion of this workshop participants will receive 
4 credit hours toward their Safety Champion designation.  

Morning Session 
9:00am—11:00am 

 

Break at 11:00am 
 

Afternoon Session 
1:00pm—3:00pm 

 
Must participate in the entire  

webinar to receive credit. 

Webinar Agenda 



Instructor Team 
 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) Resource Center 
Safety & Design Team: 
 
Peter Eun, Safety Engineer 
Keith Sinclair, Senior Safety Engineer 
Timothy Taylor, Senior Safety Engineer 

 
 
 
 
 

By participating in this class, 
you will: 
 

• Learn about the different 
types of Road Diets and 
why they work.  
 

• Understand the  
characteristics that make 
Road Diets the right 
choice. 

 
• Identify roads that are 

good candidates for Road 
Diets. 
 

• Learn what segment and 
intersection design  
elements are affected by a 
Road Diet.  

Registration 
 
• Please visit www.cti.uconn.edu/ctiT2_Workshop_Schedule.asp 

to register for this class online.  
 

• Registration Contact: Please direct any questions to Lisa 
Knight at lisa.knight@uconn.edu. 
 

• Free. No registration fee is charged for this class. This  
training opportunity is offered by the Training & Technical  
Assistance Center’s Connecticut Safety Academy.  
 

• Registrations will be accepted on a first come, first served  
basis. 
 

• Approximately one week prior to the class, you will receive an 
email confirmation of your attendance, and information how to 
log on to the webinar.  
 

• If you require an accommodation to participate in this  
workshop, please contact Lisa Knight at  
lisa.knight@uconn.edu. 
 

• Photographs/Videos may be taken for promotional and  
training purposes. Please notify us during registration if you 
do not wish to be photographed/filmed. 

Connecticut Training & Technical Assistance Center  
270 Middle Turnpike, Unit 5202, Storrs, CT 06269 

Learning Objectives 
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